
Reception Newsletter
Friday 6th March

Dear Parents/Guardians

This week we have been celebrating Book Week. The focus was called “Where’s
Wally?” We have had lots of fun trying to find him in our “Where’s Wally?” story
books. We also went on a “Where’s Wally?” hunt and we found him in different
places within our outdoor area. To end our Book Week celebration everyone has
come to school dressed as their favourite story book character. The children have
worn some fabulous costumes and really enjoyed being dressed up. We have also had
a parade to show off our fabulous costumes.

During our number work we have been learning about doubling. We have been
doubling objects and amounts.

Thank you for bringing in your tales about journeys. The children have enjoyed
listening to each other’s experiences.

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and
the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a wonderful weekend!
The Reception Team
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